
Did you know? 

UCSB staff can find great holiday 

gifts created by our talented staff 

at the Staff Assembly Winter 

Warmer on December 14th?

More info at:http://csac.ucsb.edu/events/2018/12/03/eighth-

annual-ucsb-staff-winter-warmer/

Did You Know is sponsored by the Employee Engagement Work Group. More information at:  
http://www.staffassembly.ucsb.edu/did-you-know


